Dear Bar Association of Norfolk County Member: 

The Bar Association of Norfolk County is once again sponsoring a series of Evening Legal Clinics due to the generous support of its members. These clinics are tentatively scheduled at the Quincy and Dedham District Courts from December 2020 to October 2021. This year's clinics will be call-in clinics until the courts have safely opened to the public and the in person Evening Legal Clinics are permitted to resume.
The issues are diverse, ranging from Estates, Wills & Trusts, Personal Injury, Workman’s Compensation, Criminal, Real Estate, Family Law and Divorce to name a few.

The clinic is an advice and referral clinic where clients consult on a one on one basis with the scheduled pro-bono attorney. There are resources available for the attorney if he or she finds the need to refer the client to a specific agency after the initial consult. Arrangements may also be made to contact the Referral Service of the Bar Association if further assistance is needed.

If you are interested in donating two hours of your time, return this notice so that we may schedule you for one, two, three or all of the Evening Legal Clinics we are now in the process of scheduling. Again, we would like to thank you for your continued participation and assistance in allowing the Evening Legal Clinics the success it has achieved in the past years. Please fill out the attached form if you are interested in participating in the Evening Legal Clinics.
Indicate your dates of preference and email this notice to Virginia O'Riordan, Executive Director at admin@norfolkbarassn.org or fax to 617-770-9948.
Thank you for your interest and participation. We look forward to hearing from you. 
ATTORNEY________________________________________________________________ 
ADDRESS: _________________________________________________________________ 
TELEPHONE ___________________EMAIL:  ____________________________________
YES, I WOULD LIKE TO PARTICIPATE IN THE CLINICS I HAVE CHECKED BELOW:

In person clinics are scheduled on select Tuesday Evenings-6:00 p.m.to 8:00 p.m.
Call-in clinics will be from 5:30 p.m. -7:30 p.m.
_____CALL IN CLINIC.........................…………. DECEMBER 1, 2020
_____DEDHAM DISTRICT COURT or Call in…..FEBRUARY 2, 2021
_____QUINCY DISTRICT COURT……………..
APRIL 13, 2021
_____DEDHAM DISTRICT COURT …………...
JUNE 8, 2021
_____QUINCY DISTRICT COURT…………......
AUGUST 10, 2021
_____DEDHAM DISTRICT COURT……………
OCTOBER 5, 2021
